

TOPIC: POSSESSIVE PRONOUNS

Section 1: Use of English

Directions: Fill in the blanks with the correct possessive pronoun (mine, yours, his, hers, its, theirs, ours)

1. I live in this street. The house on the corner is _____.
2. She has a cute dog. It is _____.
3. He loves birds. Those in the cage are _____.
4. The bag pack belongs to you. The bag pack is _____.
5. The children are playing in the park. The toys are _____.
6. My mom lost the keys. This should be _____.
7. The red dress belongs to my aunt. It's _____.
8. Mr. and Mrs. Johnson love riding the bicycles. The bicycles in the garage are _____.
9. The apartment in the second floor belongs to my cousins. That is _____.
10. We have a new black car. It's _____.

Section 2: Reading Comprehension

Directions: Read below passage and choose the correct answer

Emily and Jack are good friends who enjoy spending time together. Today, they decide to go to the park with their pets. Emily brings **her** dog, and Jack brings **his** cat. They both enjoy playing with **their** pets in the sunshine. Emily take out **her** ball and throw it for the dog to fetch, while Jack sit on the grass and watch **his** cat play with a ball of yarn.

After a while, Emily said, "I'm getting thirsty. Can I borrow **your** water bottle, Jack?" Jack smiles and hands her the bottle, saying, "Sure, it's not a problem. But I'm running low on **mine**." Emily gives him a thumbs-up and said, "Don't worry, I'll be fine. I have **mine** with me."

Later in the afternoon, they notice some of their friends walking by. They stop to chat and show off **their** new skateboards. "Those are awesome!" say Jack. "Are they **yours**?" Emily asked. "Yes, they're **ours**," said Sarah. "We just got them this morning."

By the end of the day, Emily and Jack gets tired but happy. As they walk home, they talk about all the fun they had with **their** pets and how much they love spending time at the park.

1. What does Emily bring to the park? _____
2. What animal does Jack bring to the park? _____

3. Who throw the ball for the dog to fetch? _____
4. What does Jack mean with "running low"? _____
5. What does Emily mean with "thumbs-up"? _____
6. What do they do with their friends? _____
7. Who shows off the new skateboards? _____
8. When do they get the skateboards? _____
9. How do Emily and Jack feel at the end of the day? _____
10. What do they talk as they walk home? _____

Section 3: Listening Comprehension

Directions: Choose the missing possessive pronoun

1. The lion licked _____ paw.
2. Are they _____?
3. His work is good, but _____ is better.
4. She doesn't have a car, so she's using _____.
5. Which house is _____?
6. Which of these books is _____?
7. It's hard to tell which is _____.
8. Caroline's lunch didn't cost much, but _____ did.
9. Our lunch was expensive, but _____ was cheap.
10. My mobile phone doesn't work, but _____ does.

Section 4: Written and vocabulary of "ACCESORIES"

Directions: Drag and drop the word with it picture.

scarf	earrings	belt	rucksack	hat
gloves	bracelet	bag	necklace	suit

			
			
			